24th May, 1962.

BILRAO

"JUPITER" - Reverting to your cablegram of the 30th March, I
shall be glad if you will inform the Owners that as a result
of the examination of thie ship at Seville last month, the
Coumittee have agreed to the Special survey being postponed to
enable the ship to make one return voyage to the United States.
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